
 

  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/carer. 

I am writing to inform you of the staffing arrangements for 3/4L over the coming months. As Mrs Lawless is expecting a baby 

she will not be in a position to return to class teaching due to the Covid-19 restrictions. Up to Easter Mr Brayshaw will be 

teaching 3/4L and will be supported in this by Mrs Lawless from home.  

After Easter Miss Watson will join the school and remain as the 3/4L class teacher until the end of the academic year. Miss 

Watson has previously worked at the school and we are looking forward to her return. Miss Watson will also be supported by 

Mrs Lawless in her new role to ensure a smooth transition of teaching and learning. 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming back all our pupils on Monday 8th March.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Miss D Worthington 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

  


